
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE

June 6,2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR

FROM

SUBJECT

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR - MIMAROPA Region 
L & S Bldg. Roxas Blvd.,
Ermita, Manila

The OIC, PENR Officer

8888 CITIZEN’S COMPLAINT HOTLINE WITH TICKET 
REFERENCE NO. G20220425-907-6

Respectfully forwarded is the Memorandum dated May 16, 2022 from CENR Officer 
Anastacio A. Santos, regarding the above-mentioned subject.

In this regard, please be informed that the lot subject of the request for inspection by the 
concerned CENRO has been brought to the jurisdiction of the court. Therefore, this office 
cannot act on the matter that will interfere in the integrity of the judicial proceedings. In order to 
avoid prejudging the issues, or influencing the court in the administration of justice, the sub- 
judice rule of the court is being observed.

For information and record.

.TANADAERN

TSD-RPS
So. Pag-asa, Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro 

Email: tsdoccmin04@gmail.com
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